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Mr Chair, 
 
1  Singapore thanks the Secretary-General for his report on the 

implementation of the Programme of Assistance and the activities planned for the 

coming year.  



 

 
 

Mr Chair, 

 

3  My delegation is pleased that the 2024 edition of the International Law 

Fellowship Programme was successfully conducted and we applaud the regional and 

gender inclusivity in the awarding of the fellowships.  We are also pleased that the 

regional courses for the Asia-Pacific, Africa and Latin America and the ia





 

 
 

appreciates the opportunity to contribute as a member of the Committee. Singapore 

looks forward to continuing to contribute constructively and collaboratively to the 
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8  I thank you, for your attention. 
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